
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For more information about meetings, please visit the  

RPS website at: 
 

http://www.reginapolice.ca/about-us/board-of-police-
commissioners/ 

 
 
 

 

With the lifting of Covid restrictions, meetings are no longer 
held at City Hall and are no longer streamed. 
 
 
Meetings have returned to the Police Service Centre.  
Attendance is in person only and delegations can register by 
filling in a delegation form in the meeting room before the 
meeting.   
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